Official Letterhead

Date: [Insert Date]

To: [Recipient Name]

Title: [Recipient Title]

Organization: [Recipient Organization]

Address: [Recipient Address]

Dear [Recipient Name],

We are pleased to inform you that the bylaws for [Charity Name] have been updated. These
changes reflect our commitment to ensuring transparency, accountability, and efficiency in our
operations.

Attached to this letter you will find a copy of the updated bylaws for your review. We encourage
you to familiarize yourself with these changes as they may impact your role within the

organization.

If you have any questions or require further clarification regarding the updates, please do not
hesitate to reach out to me directly at ['Your Phone Number] or [Your Email Address].

Thank you for your continued support and dedication to our mission.
Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Title]

[Charity Name]

[Charity Address]

[Charity Phone Number]

[Charity Email Address]



